
From: Air & Water Pollution Team <sh_Air&WaterPollutio@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 January 2023 10:37 
To: Rowles, Simon <Simon.Rowles2@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application 223375 - Ramsden Coppice 
 
Good morning Simon, 
 
I work for the Private water supply team in EH.  We have recently been sent the new weekly 
planning applications and we have been looking though them to see if any may have an 
impact on the PWS’s in our area.  The above application is noted as an off–grid development 
and notes that one shower will be provided by grey water. I wondered if it was possible for 
the applicant to obtain further information on how this was to be provided and also how a 
potable drinking water supply was to be provided for the site? 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gill Armitage 

 

 
 

  
Gill Armitage                                                                     Economy and Environment 
Directorate 
Senior Technical Officer (Air, Land & Water Protection)  8, St Owens Street 
01432 383322                                                                  Hereford 
07792 880166                                                                  HR1 2PJ 
General Office No: 01432 261761                                            
garmitage@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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